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Event News
 

New Face Covering Policy 

As of August 14th, the University of 

Washington has updated the requirement 
for all individuals, regardless of vaccination 

status, to wear a face covering indoors. This 

includes all guests, vendors, and 

contractors.  

The Whole U Flu Shot Clinic Tuesday, 

September 28th in the Cafeteria! Sign 

up at 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/u

wtower2021 

 

Blood Works Pop Up Blood Drive  

North Cafeteria 9am-4pm 

Thursday, September 30th  

Tuesday, October 5th  

Wednesday, October 6th  

Schedule appointments online only! 

Sign up at: 
https://dslnk.co/UWTowerPopUp 

Walk ins/Guests not allowed     

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/uwtower2021
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/uwtower2021
https://dslnk.co/UWTowerPopUp

